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A VERY BIG HELLO to all our new Reception Parents and 

Parents of all children at Alvanley.
Vicky Powell and Leanne Webster are joint Chairs of the Friends of Alvanley PTA. 

We both have girls in year 1 – Layla and Heidi.
We would like to invite you to our first PTA meeting of this school year on Wednesday 26th 

September 7.30pm at the White Lion pub (next door to school)

We would love it if all parents can make it, it’s a great way to meet other parents and to 
see what we do in the PTA. As a PTA we play a vital role in supporting the school by 

helping to organise events and raise funds to help provide the best possible environment 
and opportunities for our children to learn and grow in.  One of the best things about being 

part of a small school is the great family atmosphere and that is achieved by everyone 
getting involved, and as we can vouch for, you can make some amazing new friends!

We did lots of things last year from the Christmas fair, Halloween disco, film nights, family 
bingo, to an amazing family camping night!

Previous years have seen the PTA refurbish the Front Garden and playground equipment, 
bought sports equipment, books and other classroom resources, funded educational trips, 

and built the canopy over the courtyard so that the infants can play out in all weathers.

We are really keen to get as many of you together as possible, so it would be great if you 
can come along. It’s really informal and we will welcome any ideas for new activities etc. 
The meetings usually last around 1 hour and we meet in the pub so there is parking and 

it’s a good atmosphere.

If you can’t make this meeting but would like to get involved or just want to find out more 
then please let myself or Leanne know.

We also have a “Alvanley Primary School Parents Page” on Facebook where we share all sorts of 
info and questions, this is a private closed group only open to parents and is a great way to keep in 

touch – please find our page and request to join us! 
If you need any help contact our secretary Amanda Wilkins on 07748 282813

Many thanks

Vicky Powell Leanne Webster
07732 192625 07902 822423
powell28@hotmail.co.uk webby35@talktalk.net
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